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3-6 SPELLING BEE 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
We are writing to inform you that once again Glendenning PS will be holding a Spelling Bee for students in 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
Over the coming weeks, students will be participating in activities in class aimed at developing their oral 
spelling skills.  
 
Due to COVID-19 Protocol, the Regional finals will not proceed. 
 
The top three students from each grade will then be selected to participate in a grade final to be held in 
Week 10 on Thursday 24th September 2020.  
 
Word lists for your child’s grade will be included in their homework for Week 7. If you wish, you may assist 
your child to practise the words at home. The format that we will be teaching the students is that they: 

● Say the word (ensure they are pronouncing it correctly) 
● Spell the word (in the finals they will have a maximum of 45 seconds in which to complete the 

word) 
● Say the word again (to indicate that they have finished) 

 
If your child is selected as a grade finalist you will be notified in writing. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher, Mr Ellacott or Miss Ibarra 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D. Meaney        Mr D. Ellacott and Miss J.Ibarra 
Principal        3-6 Spelling Bee Coordinators 
1st September, 2020 
 
 
 
 


